
DID YOU KNOW THAT 80% OF CAR SEATS ARE BEING USED 

INCORRECTLY? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information 

Contact Jamie Allaire, CPST 

atthe Sugar Hill Police Dept. 

603-823-8725 

 

 

�� 

Child Safety Seat Check 
Sponsored by  

Sugar Hill Police Dept. 

August 15, 2015 10am-12pm 

At The Sugar Hill Fire Department 

1141 Route 117 
 

�� 

Certified Technicians on hand to answer questions, 

check recalls, and assist with making sure your seat is 

installed correctly. 


